
Parent Survey LMC 5-Year Plan 2018 
Survey ran for two weeks with two all parent emails and phone calls 

March 2018 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
Newsletters - 112 (36.4%) 
Orientation =  15 (4.9%)  
Library Website - 42 (13.6%) 



My Child - 128 (41.6) 
Emails from the school - 208 (67.5%) 
Social Media- 58 (18.8%) 
 
Other responses: 5 - librarians/visits; 5 - I don’t; 4 - friends/neighbors; 3 - flyers; 1- Dedham 
Times; 1 - Daily Announcements.  

 

 
 
Unfortunately we made these radio buttons rather than check boxes. Almost all of the smaller 
replies were a combination of the four choices.  
 
Additional thoughts or comments (e.g. What is the best thing about 
the library? How can the library media center improve to better serve 
your child/ren? What questions do you have?) 
 
97 replies were added. The topics included the following:  



 
● Positive statements about the school library media specialists. 
● After hours access 
● Communication methods 
● Book selection 
● Amount of scheduled library time 
● Programs including Reading incentives, Makerspace, coding, STEM 
● Diversity in collection 
● Technology pros and cons 
● Space and furniture 
● Funding 
● Book recommendations and checkout 
● Reading comprehension and writing, curriculum 

Instructional practices in library class 
Independent research 

● Public library 


